
Congratulations! Internship offer with Protios
1 message

Mrunal Adsul <adsulmrunal@gmail.com> Sat, Feb 17, 2024 at 9:16 AM
To: Shruti Wagh <shrutiwaghg@gmail.com>

Dear Shruti Wagh,

 
I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to extend my heartfelt congratulations on being selected for the internship program in
web design and social media management with Protios. We are thrilled to offer you this opportunity to join our team.  

Your internship will commence on January 9th, 2024, and will last for a duration of four weeks. 

 Please let us know at your earliest convenience if you accept this offer. Shruti! We look forward to welcoming you to the Protios
family and witnessing your growth and success during your internship.  

Warm regards, 

 
Mrunal Adsul 
 Protios

Mon, Jan 8, 2024 at 9.16 AM


